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Dear Sir or Madam   
 
Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 
(2002). 
 
I now respond to your request as follows: 
 
“Total spend or anticipated spend of your college’s delegate(s) attendance at the Stakeholder 
Dinner on Wednesday 23 March 2022 at DoubleTree by Hilton Hotel, Dunblane Hydro hosted 
by Colleges Scotland 
 
Please split down and supply in electronic format; 
 
total number of attendees from your college 2 
Number of overnight accommodation rooms booked and their associated costs 0/None 
Food costs None 
Bar costs None 
Travel expenses £83.101 
Other expenses None 

 
Could you please also provide details of which budget were expenses paid from?” 
 
Travel expenses for the attendees are paid from the Principalship budget. 
 
I trust the above response meets your request for information in full. 
 
Should you be unhappy with the College’s response you are entitled to seek a review of the 
response.  To seek a review, you should apply, in writing, to Derek Smeall, Principal, stating the 
grounds for seeking a review.   
 
I also wish to advise you that the Scottish Information Commissioner has launched an online 
appeals service via their website – the link is as follows:  
 
www.itspublicknowledge.info/appeal.  
 
Other contact information for the Scottish Information Commissioner is listed below: 

                                                 
1 Travel Expenses Breakdown – Attendee 1 £48/Attendee 2 £35.10 
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Tel: 01334 464610 
Email: enquiries@itspublicknowledge.info 
 
Thank you for your interest in the College. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Donald Higgins – Durnan 
Corporate Support and Administration Manager  
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